Crossmaglen Rangers Club Notes

04 January 2011

After a well earned break for Christmas it was back to the hard slog for the team.
The Executive are hard at work making sure that everything is in place for the teams
visit to London on 16th of January. Trips to London involve the club in huge
expense, we will receive a grant but it will not cover all our expenses. To meet the
extra costs the committee will have to work hard to generate extra income. All
donations will be gratefully received.

Executive Committee
Their will be a meeting of the above committee on Tuesday 4" of January in the
Rangers Hall at 8.30 pm sharp. All members are requested to attend.

Congratulations
Our good wishes go to senior player Stephen Kernan who married Claire Byrne of
Camlough last week. We wish them many years of health and happiness together.

Bag Pack

Our bag pack in Sainsbury’s was a big success and we are deeply indebted to all
those who helped out. It was a very long day and the club are very grateful for the
commitment given.

Sympathy

It is with deep regret we learned of the death of Sean Tamney. The late Sean better
known as Rinty was a very loyal supporter of our team travelling all over Ireland and
also to England to give the boys his support. To his brothers, sisters and entire family
circle we send our deepest sympathy. May he rest in peace. Go ndeanna dia trocaire
ar an Annan agus ar dheis de go raibh se go deo.




